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October 5, 2021 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
As you are aware, we continue to see unprecedented volatility and change in our market 
created by short supply, constraints on transportation and increasing costs. 
 
Henkel continues to work internally to minimize costs and maximize efficiencies; however, 
because of the severity of the factors listed above, we are in a position where we need to 
increase prices. 
 
Effective December 8th, 2021, OSI, Loctite and GE sealant & adhesive prices will increase 7-
15%. 
 
Please note, that due to the material shortages and allocation status on many of our products, 
pull ahead orders of any kind will not be permitted.  
 
Thank you for your partnership and support. Henkel is committed to delivering the quality and 
value that you have come to expect, and we will work diligently through the market challenges 
with the goal of providing you the best service possible. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
         

      
    
Matt Canning        Randy Reginelli 
 
Vice President       Vice President 
 


